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Dear Early Intervention Family, 

This letter serves as notice that the Preschool Early Intervention Program 

operated by Pittsburgh Public Schools has a plan for providing services to eligible 

children during the emergency closure of schools due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. We 

are committed to resuming normal services as soon as possible once the announcement 

is made that schools may resume normal operations. 

Under this plan, the families of children receiving early intervention services 

will continue to be contacted by a service provider weekly. Up until this point you have 

been receiving an Instructional call from a PPS therapist.  Starting April 14, your child’s 

regular EI teacher and therapist will be contacting you.  Resources, activities, strategies, 

and guidance will be offered to families to assist in the continued development of skills 

while schools are under mandated closures. This plan will continue to be in effect until 

further notice or until schools, community programs, and public places are able to 

resume normal operations. 

May your family be safe and well during this unprecedented time. 

 Sincerely, 

Nancy Hill, Ed.D. 

Sr. Program Officer 

Early Intervention Program
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